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M E D I A   R E L E A S E 

 
SHERIFF’S OFFICE INVESTIGATING DEATH   

 
On Wednesday, June 25, 2014, at about 6:45 p.m., Arapahoe County Sheriff’s Office 
Deputies responded to a residence in the 6800 block of South Broadway Boulevard on 
the report of a subject who was unresponsive and not breathing.  When deputies arrived 
they contacted a 63 year old male resident who advised his 55 year old brother, who also 
lives at the residence, was not breathing.  Deputies entered the residence and located the 
subject who was deceased.  
 
At this time the subject’s death appears suspicious in nature and is being investigated by 
the Arapahoe County Sheriff’s Office and the Arapahoe County Coroner’s Office. 
 
Additional information will be provided as details are available.  
 
For additional information contact Bureau Chief Glenn Thompson at 303-435-4277. 
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